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Christmas 
Christmas has already started at Bishop Lonsdale: the children enjoyed a Pantomime last week; the 

winter snow scene is in the entrance; advent wreaths are made and Christmas trees decorated.  
During the next fortnight there will be plenty more Christmas events taking place, each of which have 
been planned carefully, taking into consideration COVID 19 and the safety of our children, families and 

staff. 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 

                         Miss Brownhall                         Mr Hetherington 

                             (Head of School)                           (Executive Headteacher) 

We have school ties available to purchase from the school office. Long ties £4 and ties with elastic £3. 
Cash only please. 
Remember to send your child to school with a coat, hat and gloves now the temperature is dropping.

 

Nativity 
The Year Two children will be per-
forming ‘Whoop-a-Daisy Angel’ This 
performance will be watched by the 
children in school and will be filmed 

and accessible to parents. 

Festive Film Night 
To allow you some extra time for Christ-
mas shopping we will be hosting two film 
nights. The cost is £2 (cash) per child and 

includes snacks and drinks.  
EYFS  & KS1 

Tuesday 14th Dec 3.30pm-5.00pm 
KS2 

Wednesday 15th Dec 3.30pm-5.00pm 
See additional booking form Christmas Decoration Competition 

Enter our Christmas decoration competition. There will be 
prize for each class plus an overall winner in EYFS/KS1 and 

KS2 
Last year we has some fantastic entries, let’s see if you can 

be even more creative this year! 
 

Send in your named decoration by 
Monday  

20th December 

Christmas Raffle 
We will begin selling raffle tickets for our 

Christmas Hampers on Thursday 9th  
December.  

Look out for a member of staff  on the 
gate before and after school.  

£1 per strip (cash) 

Wednesday 15th December 
 

Christmas Jumper Day 
To raise money for ‘Save the Children’ pay £1 via the 

link sent on Parent Hub to wear a  
Christmas jumper.  

Christmas Dinner 
If your child normally has a packed lunch but would 

like a Christmas dinner please contact the school  
office. 

Christmas tattoo/Glitter Face/Face Paint 
For an extra bit of Christmas fun please send 50p 
(cash) for your child to have something festive on    

their face or hand!   
 

Christmas Cards 
If you would like your child to send Christmas 

cards, the Bishop Lonsdale Post Box will be open 
from tomorrow (8th December).  

Remember to write the name and year group on 
the envelope. 

Christmas Parties and Crafts 
The children will be taking part in craft activities 
with a Winter/Christmas theme and attending 
parties. This is a fun and meaningful time for 

 children and their friends.  
We break up for Christmas at 3.30pm on 

Wednesday 22nd December 

 


